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To register for K-6 Faith Formation sign-up via 
the Flocknote sent out to parents Monday July 
20th, or email Bridgit @ drestmarys@gmail.com, 
or call 382-6010. 
 
 

Mark your calendars! 
Drive-through backpack pick-up on 

Wednesday, August 26th 
6:30-8 pm 

Church/School parking lot 
 

Register  by  August  17th  to  have  
 

materials  by  August  26th. 

 
 

Miscellanea 
 

I first wanted to follow up on the First Friday Latin 

Mass that I offered Aug 7.  I was amazed at the 

turn out!  It was great to see such a devotion to the 

Sacred Heart and I’m glad so many were available 

and interested in coming out to pray together this 

devotion. I was honestly quite shocked at how 

many people came, which was apparent by the 

scarcity of worship aids. 

 

For those who went, I would like to know what 

your experience of the Extraordinary Form Mass 

was.  Did you find it inspiring? Confusing? 

Disorienting? Prayerful? Uncomfortable? Etc.  Like I 

said at the outset: it’s the Mass, but it is presented a 

little differently.  And instead of giving an entire 

order of the Mass with a complete translation, I 

tried to simplify in the handout (which there 

weren’t enough of, again).  I also think there’s 

something powerful about abandoning control of 

worship and instead allowing the liturgical moment 

to envelop us. 

 

Personally, I found the Mass to be a beautiful 

moment of prayer.  And I was overjoyed to be 

praying with everyone in devotion to the Sacred 

Heart.  There was a very strong communal energy 

in that moment, and I’m grateful for the awesome 

turn-out for that. 

 

Next, I just wanted to invite you to consider taking 

some time to pray and fast for our country in the 

next few months.  Beginning Monday Aug 17, I will 

be helping lead a group of people to fast and pray 

for America as we prepare for another presidential 

election.  As I have said, I am not a particularly 

political person, but I do love our country, and I 

think in a spirit of patriotism it is appropriate to do 

something intentional in these months to come. 

 

If you are interested in joining the at-least 25 

people who are already committing to pray and 

fast with me, feel free to email me 

(zachary.boazman@archokc.org) and I will put you 

on the mailing list. 
 

Finally, I’m so excited that school has started.  I 

know Fr. Carson and all the teachers feel the same 

way.  Please pray for our school and Ms. Hunsaker, 

for a peaceful and safe year.  

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

MONDAY, AUGUST 17, 2020 
       12:10pm †Bob Lowe/His Family 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 18, 2020  
        12:10pm NO MASS 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 19, 2020 
         8:20am † J.E. Miller/Tim & Genny Coffman  (School Mass) 

School Masses are NOT open to the public due to COVID-19 

 6:00pm People of the Parish 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 20, 2020 
          9:30am  People of the Parish  (Newkirk) 

FRIDAY, AUGUST 21, 2020 

  7:00am  People of the Parish 

        12:10pm  †Mary Tapp/Justin & Reba Bush 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 22, 2020  
 9:00am People of the Parish 

        5:00pm †Wendell Hacker/Don & Tudy Lockwood 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 23, 2020  
    8:00am †Rex Maloney/Mike & Theresa Butt 

 9:30am People of the Parish   (Newkirk) 

        11:00am †Virginia Hogue/Kathleen Billington 

 1:00pm Spanish Mass/ Pro Populo  

 7:00pm People of the Parish 
 

Unless specified- ALL Masses will be in the CHURCH 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Catholic Charities is pleased 

to provide counseling services to you while 
you remain safe and comfortable in your 
own home through tele health. Our 

licensed staff can provide individual counseling to adults 
utilizing a HIPAA compliant (ensures privacy rights and 
protections) video conferencing platform, at a low cost. All 
you need is an email address along with access to a 
computer, tablet, or smartphone that has a camera and 
microphone and a private place of your choice to attend 
your sessions.   We welcome parishioners, staff, family 
members, and friends in need of services to call the Enid 
Regional Office at  (580) 237-7352 for more information.  
 You can also call our counselor; Stacy Kurtz, directly at 
405-266-3791. 
 
 

7-12th grades Faith Formation will begin 
meeting on Wednesdays from 
6:30-8PM starting on August 
26th.  Every teen will need the 
proper forms on file before that 
date, so please fill out the forms 
that were sent out via Flocknote 
and email them back to 
stmarysyouth@sbcglobal.net.   
Please contact Lisa Deming if you 
have any questions or did not 
receive the informational 
flocknote. 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

R.C.I.A. Tuesday, August 25th, 7:00pm will be 

our Open House Q&A for those interested in our 
Journey of Faith class. Do you know anyone who is 
interested in our Catholic Faith? 
 

Who typically attends RCIA? 
 Friends interested in the Catholic Church 
 Anyone who has not gone to Church but is 

seeking Home in Christ's Church 
 Inactive Catholics who wish to return to the 

Sacraments 
 Those separated from the Sacraments for any 

reason, e.g., not married in the Church or re-
married 

 Adults who have missed confirmation 
 Practicing Catholics who wish to learn more 

about their Catholic Faith 
 Anyone curious 

For more information, please contact Chris Beck at 
(580) 382-6020 or evangelization.stmarys@gmail.com.  

 
ELEMENTARY FAITH FORMATION 

 

 

 
 

 

Monday   

Tuesday    12:10pm NO MASS       

Wednesday 8:20am SCHOOL MASS, Church (not public)  

      11:30am FINANCE COUNCIL, Rectory 

Thursday         

Friday        10:30am CONFESSION, Church  

Saturday     3:30pm  CONFESSION, Church  

Sunday   3:00pm  PATTERSON BAPTISM, Church 

6:00pm  CONFESSION, Church  
 

 

Please Pray For those who need prayers:  Charlotte 
Meyer, Charlene Vap, Dora Behar, Cindy Wardlow, Colleen Schiltz, 
Jeanne Glaser, Patsy Hastings, Eileen Spellman, Linda Courtney, 
George F. Brown, Martha Begwin, Donna Schlitz, Jim Sheets, Asher 
Dailey, Tyson Rutter, Betty Pino, Kaye Cunningham, Barbara Spore, 
Alicia Aguilar, James Hess, Gabriel Dietz, Don Raulston,  Joe Badley, 
Sandy Hudack, Pamela Cline, Sherry Burgell, Ben Delapaz, Helen 
Bloxsom, Jill Kestler, Dean Tate, Bertha Smith, David Courtney, 
Joyce Johnson, Genevia Kitchen, Dana Stahl, Mike Lessert, Mollien 
Koenig, Keke Johnson, Chasity Turner, Antonio Pasquarelli, John & 
Cecilia Cobble, Jerry Vap, Denise Duffle,  Sr. Vickie Dianne Bass, 
Albert Espinosa, Scarlett Padgett, Joyce Reutter, Linda Wooters, 
Peggy Wilson, Michael Cole, Sr. Mary Clare, Sue Rice, Stan 
Loughridge, Mike Gray, Patty Hughes, Sallie Williams, Mike 
Kemmerer, Travis Behara, Colleen Schiltz, Owen Greer, Kim 
Maxson, Max Thomas, Bill Welch, Rhonda Gray 

Weekly Income Report 

August 9, 2020 

Weekly Collection:        $ 7,416.00 

Faith Direct          $ 8,058.65 

 

 

NOTE:  Beginning August 12th the 

Wednesday 12:10pm Mass will no longer be 
available. We ask you to please attend the 
6:00pm Wednesday evening Mass instead.  
The Wednesday 8:20am Mass will be for the 
School students and will not be open to the 
public due to COVID-19. 

Day of Reflection 

A Day of Reflection: “A Deeper Encounter with 

Christ from the Gospel of John” with Fr. Sean 

O’Brien will be 8:30 a.m. – 3 p.m. Sept. 12 at St. 

Gregory’s Abbey in Shawnee. Early bird discount 

$30; $35 at the door, includes lunch. Contact (405) 

878-5656, retreats@monksok.org. 

St. Maryõs Catholic School is looking 

for substitute teachers!  Interested 

applicants should contact Ms. Sarah 

Hunsaker at (580) 765-4387 or e-mail 

to sarah.hunsaker@smsponcacity.org. 
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